
Item 13 
COUNCIL MEETING – 18 OCTOBER 2010  
 

Amendment to Motion I (2010/11) 

(Amendments are shown in bold & italics, deletions have been struck through)  

 
This Council: 
  
Welcomes the Planning Committee’s decision to vote unanimously in favour of the 
Tottenham Hotspur application to build a new stadium at White Hart Lane. 
  
Reconfirms its support to the development and regeneration of Northumberland Park 
and notes the part that the Tottenham Hotspur stadium and the associated economic 
benefits, new housing and infrastructure improvements plays in reaching this goal. 
  
Expresses its concern at Tottenham Hotspur’s decision to bid for the Olympic 
Stadium in Stratford.  
 
This Council Notes: 
 
The significant work that has been undertaken over past years, and 
particularly recent months to work with Tottenham Hotspurs football club to 
bring forward the planning application.  
 
This Council Resolves to: 
  
Ask the Leader of the Council and the Chief Executive to write to the Chairman and 
Chief Executive of Tottenham Hotspur expressing concern at their course of action 
and invite them to state their commitment to the area which gives the club its name.   
  
Ask the Leader of the Council and the Chief Executive to write to the Mayor of 
London and the Minister of State responsible highlighting the regeneration benefits 
of the Tottenham Hotspur plan to the residents of Northumberland Park and the 
wider Tottenham area.  
 
Continue working forward to secure full planning permission and the 
regeneration of Northumberland Park. 
 
Proposer; Cllr George Meehan 
Seconder: Cllr David Browne   
 
 
 


